By CFB Portal August 10, 2022

Tamar Bazin Farah Louis for City Council Inauguration

Dear Tamar Bazin:

Based on a review of documents submitted and information disclosed to the New York City Campaign Finance Board (the "CFB" or "Board") by the 2021 Transition and Inauguration Entity of Farah Louis (the "TIE"), the CFB has determined that the TIE demonstrated substantial compliance with the Campaign Finance Act and Board Rules.

This concludes our review of the TIE and a response to this letter is not required. Please ensure that the TIE closes its bank account. Note that the TIE is required to maintain its records for six years from the date of its registration.

Thank you for your cooperation throughout this process.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Lara Analyst

SIGNATURE ON ORIGINAL

c: Farah Louis